DEPARTMENT OF FORENSIC MEDICINE AND TOXICOLOGY, S.C.B. MEDICAL COLLEGE, CUTTACK

NOTICE

It is hereby noticed that all the students of 1st Professional (2nd semester) MBBS (Batch 2019-20) will report in the college for the practical classes by 1st weak of October. On arrival in their respective hostel, each student will be tested for COVID in the campus. If any student is sick or is having COVID symptoms, he or she has to inform the authorities.

Dr. Geeta Sahu
Prof.& HOD, FMT.
&MEU Coordinator
SCB Medical College, Cuttack

Memo No. 4940 /dt 28/9/2020

Copy forwarded to the Dean & Principal, SCBMC, Cuttack for information and necessary action.

Copy forwarded to the Chairman Council of warden for information and necessary action.

Copy the all notice Board for students concerned for information and necessary action.

Dr. Geeta Sahu Prof.& HOD, FMT.

&MEU Coordinator

SCB Medical College, Cuttack